
 
 
 
 

                                    Letter of Support 
 

 
 
Dear 
 

 
I am writing to you to inform you of my support of the Public Art Mural 
(Exempted Development) Bill 2022 which was introduced in Dáil Éireann 

on the 4th of February 2023. The Bill addresses the important issue of the 
creation of public art in Ireland. I believe the simplified process that it 
proposes will be of great value to our national arts & culture, our citizens 

and our localised and nationwide communities.  
 
 

As a member of your constituency I am requesting that you support this 
Bill both now and when it returns to Dáil Éireann for Second Stage.  
 

 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
_________________________________ 
 

 
 
Date:  
 


